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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Brian Babcock 
July 1, 2020 – 5:00 p.m. Communications Officer 
 Telephone: (408) 777-3262 
 

 
COVID-19 Response Update 

 
The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our 
residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards 
the City’s response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public 
Health Department. For more information, visit www.cupertino.org/coronavirus.  
 
New 
 
<hack> Cupertino is Going Virtual 
The City of Cupertino's official hackathon, <hack> Cupertino, is going virtual! Due to the 
ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and Shelter-in-Place Order, this year's <hack> Cupertino will 
be held entirely online from Saturday, July 18, to Saturday, July 25. Coders of all levels, ages 
13 to 18, are invited to put their creativity and coding skills to the test.  
 
Participants will be presented with a theme during the opening ceremony (held virtually) on 
July 18 at 6 p.m. and will have one week to create an app, software, or website which 
addresses that theme. Prizes will be awarded to the top three projects and t-shirts will be 
given to all participants. 
 
For hackathon details, including registration information, visit cupertino.org/hackcupertino 
 
Virtual Meetings and Events 
 
Community Forum on Policing, Part 2: Discussion with CUSD and FUHSD Students and 
Alumni 
July 8, 2020, from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. 
Register at 
https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_m7sT1qAmSUCsHjQPY76E_g   
 

mailto:brianb@cupertino.org
http://www.cupertino.org/coronavirus
http://cupertino.org/hackcupertino
https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_m7sT1qAmSUCsHjQPY76E_g


 

The City of Cupertino is hosting a meeting in collaboration with the Fremont Union High 
School District, Cupertino Union School District, and Santa Clara County Sheriff's Office-
West Valley Division regarding policing in Cupertino. The City, FUHSD, CUSD, and Sheriff's 
Office have received inquiries about policies and training regarding use of force, as well as 
the purpose of School Resource Officers. 
 
The event will be hosted by City Manager Deborah Feng and include Superintendent Polly 
Bove, Interim Superintendent Stacy McAfee-Yao, Deputy Superintendent Graham Clark, and 
Captain Ricardo Urena. FUHSD and CUSD students and alumni are invited to this meeting 
to ask questions and express their opinions. 
 
Virtual Sustainability Open House 
Take action in the fight against climate change, and share your voice on how to create a more 
sustainable Cupertino and planet. 
  
The City of Cupertino will host a Virtual Sustainability Open House on Thursday, July 9 at 
4:00 p.m. for all community members interested in environmental programs to learn about 
the City’s future projects and to contribute ideas. Discussions will cover a range of topics 
including the Climate Action Plan, the Zero Waste Program, the Green Business Program, 
volunteer opportunities, and more. 
  
Register at 
https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Ilf2QaAhTUyh7I3bKeghKw 
 
Council and Commission Meetings Being Held Online 
Due to the ongoing Shelter-in-Place Order, City Council and Commission meetings will be 
held through teleconference moving forward. This week’s teleconference meetings include: 
 
Tuesday, July 7 
City Council 
 
Wednesday, July 15 
Teen Commission 
 
Thursday, July 9 
Housing Commission 
Public Safety Commission 
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